
 

 
Chairman:  David Astley    Chief Executive: Daren Mochrie QAM 

 

 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 

 
Date 23rd January 2019 
 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/19/01/47.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 

Any clinical audits completed in the last 10 years based around the administration of oxygen 
therapy in COPD patients in the UK 
We have not undertaken any audits around oxygen therapy in COPD patients  
 
Sorry we cannot be of more assistance, 
 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 

    Crawley 
RH10 9BG 

 
Email:foi@secamb.nhs.uk 
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